Dear Colleagues,
This is not directly shift related, but just to raise awareness that potentially up to (insert the amount of staff you feel / know your workplace/ ward could lose to the mandate) of your colleagues may not have shifts at all come 1 April.  
With the threat of mandatory vaccination these colleagues, who for whatever reason have chosen not to have the vaccine, will lose their jobs.  This message reaches out to those who haven’t had the vaccine and feel they are alone, and to those colleagues who have been vaccinated but still believe in bodily autonomy and freedom of choice and wish to stand united to try and stop the mandate.  Our freedom to choose which medical treatments/experiments we take is a fundamental human right.
So, if you stand for freedom of choice, please have a look at the website www.NHS100K.com for actions we can all take to try and prevent this mandate.  This group has been set up by a group of our colleagues from all over the country. They are on Twitter, Telegram, Facebook and Instagram.  
If you think you’re under pressure now, imagine (insert the amount of staff you feel / know your workplace/ ward could lose to the mandate) less colleagues plus the 100k within the wider NHS, all gone.  
Kind regards,

